
Seasons Greetings
                  
                 On behalf of Management, Staff  
                           and our Residents
                    We would like to wish everyone 
                          a blessed and prosperous 
                 Christmas and a Happy New Year.
                 We look forward to your continued 
                      support in the upcoming year

           
                               Matilda Smith Williams 
                               Seniors Residence


